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December 2023 
Dear Ministry Partners: 
At this special time of year as we celebrate our precious Savior’s birth and look 
forward to a new year, I am reminded of the wonderful renewed opportunities to 
serve the Lord in 2024. It is such a privilege to be your missionaries, serving the 
needs of Baptist International Missions’ missionaries around the globe. 

Linda and I are grateful to you for your encouragement and love and for support-
ing us in so many ways this past year. It is our prayer that your Christmas will 
be greatly blessed of God as you celebrate the Lord’s birth with your family and 
church. Thank you for being a continual blessing to us.

But when the fullness of the time was come, God sent 
forth his Son, made of a woman, made under the law, 

To redeem them that were under the law, that we might 
receive the adoption of sons (Galatians 4:4–5). 

Merry Christmas 
From 

Jim & Linda Butler


